
 

   

 

Language and Learning Clinic’s 
Caregiver Workshop Series  

 
Building Routines at Home 

 
This workshop was created for parents and caregivers of individuals diagnosed 
with autism spectrum disorder (ASD) and other developmental disabilities. This 
workshop will cover both the importance of establishing routines, as well as the 
importance of being flexible with routines for individuals with ASD and their 
families.  In addition, we will cover how you can use routines to teach new daily 
living skills and help determine appropriate goals for your child.   
 
Upcoming Dates    
Wednesday, May 3, 2017:  5:30 to 7:00 p.m. 
Friday, October 20, 2017:  9:30 to 11:00 a.m. 
 

Registration 
The cost is $10 to attend this workshop and registration is required to attend. 
Please register at least two weeks in advance by contacting Michelle Denney at 
404-785-9437 or Michelle.Denney@choa.org. 


